












To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I have been working with Bob Rosholt on possible formation of a local improvement district (LID) to 
improve NE 156th Avenue south of Glisan.  We are awaiting an estimate from PBOT’s Civil Design 
Section (CDS) as a perquisite to petitioning this LID to Mr. Rosholt and other property owners.  He has 
indicated his interest to PBOT in getting the zoning for his area changed to make infrastructure 
improvements more financially feasible.  He dropped off this written testimony to me today.  I spoke with 
Joan Fredericksen today in Chris’ absence, and Joan suggested that I sent this testimony to you 
electronically with the hard copy to follow, which I will place in an interoffice envelope and will mail to 
Julie.  I have scanned most of Mr. Rosholt’s written testimony (attached above in a *.pdf file) except for a 
site development plan or proposal which is larger than 11 x 17 inches and which I cannot scan.  I am 
attaching a screen print taken with a camera phone to provide a rough idea what that looks like, and will 
let you scan it once it arrives to you via interoffice mail.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. 
Rosholt at 503-341-4582. 
 

 
 
The scan and camera phone shot aren’t perfect; I see that the date stamps of today (3/13/15) didn’t quite 
show up, but you will see them when the hard copies arrive. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Andrew Aebi 
PBOT 
 


